
Welcome to Reception 2025 

We would like to welcome you all to the new school year 😊 

Your teachers have been busy bees getting the classrooms ready for a year of 

learning and fun! 

Our main priority this term is to settle the children into their new setting and 

to develop firm friendships. Our aim is to get to know your child, their 

interests, hobbies and things they enjoy. For the first half term we will be 

learning all about families and friendships using quality texts which will include 
 

We will end the half term with a whole school trip to Delamere Forest 😊 

It’s all very exciting! 

After half term we will be learning all about seasonal change, focusing on the 

hibernation of different animals and the changes to the weather. 

We will also be exploring our local environment and collecting natural materials 

such as conkers and leaves to make fabulous artwork with. 

Last but not least, we will be celebrating a variety of different festivals and of 

course learning all about The Christmas Story. 
 

We look forward to working with you all this year. 

Many Thanks 

The Reception Team 


